Town of Eden

71 Old Schoolhouse Rd

Eden Mills, VT  05653

Minutes of Special Selectboard Meeting

December 26, 2018
The Eden Selectboard held a special meeting on December 26, 2018 at Eden Town Office at 5PM.  Present at the meeting were:  Ricky Morin, Adam Degree, George Sheldrick, Patty and Craig Fryke, Candy Vear and Tracey Morin.
Ricky opened the meeting at 5:02PM.  He stated the purpose of this special meeting was to interview Patty and Craig Fryke who have expressed interest in the manager’s position at LERA.
Patty and Craig had reviewed information sent to them of LERA operations.  This information was discussed with questions asked and answered by all present.  Patty and Craig expressed that they were very interested in the position.  The Selectboard agreed they would be a good fit.  Adam made the motion to hire Patty and Craig Fryke as managers for LERA for the 2019 season.  Approved.  Candy will keep track of reservations until Patty and Craig arrive in Vermont in spring.  An updated contract to include a non-resident season pass will be mailed for signature.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:00PM.  
Unapproved minutes

Tracey Morin
Town Administrative Assistant
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